
MEMORANDUM 
 
 

To: Council on Environmental Quality, Environmental Monitor 
 

From: Eric McPhee 
Supervising Environmental Analyst 
Department of Public Health—Drinking Water Section 

 
CC: Linda Brunza, Environmental Analyst, CT DEEP 

Heather Aaron, MPH, LHNA, Deputy Commissioner, CTDPH 
Lori Mathieu, Public Health Branch Chief, CTDPH 
Cam Walden, CTDPH 
Florin Ghisa, CTDPH 

 
Date: July 5, 2022 

 
Subject: Crystal Lake Water Storage Tank, Winsted Water Works 

 
 

Attached please find the Environmental Assessment Summary for the above referenced project. 
 
On March 22, 2022, the Department of Public Health (DPH) published a Notice of Scoping to solicit 
public comments for this project in the Environmental Monitor.  
 
Based on the DPH’s environmental assessment of this project which includes a review of comments 
provided by the Department of Energy and Environmental Protection (DEEP) dated April 14, 2022, 
it has been determined that the project does not require the preparation of an Environmental Impact 
Evaluation (EIE) under CEPA. The DPH will coordinate with the water utility to ensure that the 
recommendations received during the Scoping period are implemented. 
 

Should you have any questions, please contact me via email a DPH.SourceProtection@ct.gov . 

https://portal.ct.gov/CEQ/Environmental-Monitor/Environmental-Monitor-Archives/2022/March-22-2022
mailto:DPH.SourceProtection@ct.gov

